
National Institution for Human Rights expresses its sincere appreciation 
to the royal directives of His Majesty the King on the re- rehabilitation of 
the accused and convicted youth and young persons 
 
Manama, February 2, 2011 
 ‬ 
The National Institution for Human Rights its sincere appreciation to the royal 
directives of His Majesty the King to the Ministry of the Interior on the re- 
rehabilitation of the accused and convicted youth and young persons,  which 
has to conducted through specially-tailored programs of education, training 
and awareness. 
 
The NIHR stressed that His Majesty’s Royal Order translates a real message 
and vision forming a vital axis of His Majesty’s reform project, which 
essentially regards man himself as the basic building block in the community. 
It also emphasizes the depth of faith in the great issues of human rights, as a 
priority, and an essential pillar ahead of priorities and duties for national 
action. These rights have become clear through increased institutional 
mobility in recent years, aiming to consolidate the principles of human rights 
and install and develop promotion and protection frameworks and 
mechanisms of these rights. This reflects the growing level of interest in the 
importance of the issue of human rights and the primacy of continuing work 
to respond to all basic requirements. 

 
On this occasion, the NIHR reaffirmed its national commitment to human 
rights issues and all requirements of their protection and the maintenance of 
national gains achieved in the field of human rights, expressing its willingness 
to work with the team at the Ministry of the Interior in the preparation of 
various rehabilitation programs, training courses and activities to achieve the 
directives of His Majesty the King.  
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